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Fishing regulations relaxed at two oxbows along
the Missouri River due to low water

The lowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has relaxed the fishing regulations at
Upper Decatur/Tieville Bend and Louisville Bend in Monona County. Low water levels in
the Missouri River have trapped fish in these areas and water levels are continuing to
drop.

Anglers with a valid sport fishing license may harvest all sizes and unlimited quantities of
any species of fish from Upper Decatur/Tieville Bend and Louisville Bend, with the
exception of Threatened or Endangered Species. Any number of fishing poles or jug
fishing is allowed. Anglers must remain in sight of these lines at all times, and follow all
other fishing regulations and area rules. Trot lines will be allowed (name and address
must be attached), however lines may not be set across the entire water body.

Liberalized fishing regulations for Upper Decatur/Tieville Bend and Louisville Bend will
be in effect through Oct. 31. Note: Blue Lake is not included in these liberalized
regulations.

Dynamite, poison, electric shocking devices, or any stupefying substances are not
allowed. It is illegal to sell fish or stock captured fish into public waters.

Media Contacts — Ben Wallace, Fisheries Management Biologist, lowa Department of
Natural Resources, 712-657-2638 or Gary Sisco, Conservation Officer, lowa Department
of Natural Resources, 712-420-1486.



